
Please draw or write your response on the back of this card 
 

then add your postcard to the display or collection point where you found it, 
 or send it to : Loving Earth Project c/o Wandsworth Quaker Meeting House, 

59 Wandsworth Hight Street, London SW19 2PT. 
You could also post a photo of it on social media, please tag us in if you do. 

Find our more about the Loving Earth project  
and some steps other people taking to care for the world we love 


 

https://lovingearth-project.uk          
 enquiries:  lovingearthproject@gmail.com


Instagram/Facebook: @LovingEarthProject        Twitter: @LovingEarthPro1
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